
 30     August     2023 

 Dear     Parent/Carers 

 During  the  transition  process  for  your  child  from  primary  to  secondary  school,  you  will 
 have     met     Mr     Tennant     who     was     the     current     Head     of     Year     7. 

 Due  to  Mr  Tennant  changing  roles  within  the  school,  he  will  no  longer  be  the  Head  of 
 Year     for     your     child.      This     will     now     be     Miss     Jody     Blackmore. 

 Miss  Blackmore  has  been  with  the  Federation  for  a  number  of  years  as  a  Maths  teacher 
 and  will  introduce  herself  to  your  child  on  their  first  day  of  school.  She  is  very  much 
 looking     forward     to     working     with     you     and     your     child     over     the     next     year. 

 If  you  have  any  queries,  she  can  be  contacted  by  calling  the  main  school  number  or  by 
 email  on  jody.blackmore@iwef.org.uk  .  Mrs  Keenan-Croad  will  remain  as  Assistant 
 Head     of     Year     for     your     child     and     her     email     address     is  sophie.keenan-croad@iwef.org.uk  . 

 We     look     forward     to     your     child     joining     Medina     College     on     Tuesday     5     September. 

 Yours     faithfully 

 Medina     College 
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